
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF SHERBURNE 

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW #1 of the Year 2022 

Regulating the Decommissioning of Large Scale Solar Energy Systems and  

Wind Energy Systems  

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Sherburne Town Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, November 9, 2022 commencing at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Town Hall, One Canal Street, Sherburne to consider a Town Law for Regulating 

the Decommissioning of Large Scale Solar Energy Systems and Wind Energy 

Systems and will be proposed Local Law #1 of 2022, effective upon filing with the 

NY State Secretary of State. 

 

Dated:  October 21, 2022 

Kathy McDaniel 

Town Clerk 

Town of Sherburne 

 


